Property Friends has been nominated on Kochie’s Business Builders’ $100K 
Rescue My Site competition. Our website is currently 'under construction' and to have this nomination is fantastic  as it would assist us with improving our website to increase our engagement within the community and create a higher conversion rate for our business.
As we are connected and support each other via LinkedIn it would be much appreciated if you click the link below and VOTE for Property Friends.
Thank you for your support.
Uwe

http://www.rescuemysite.com.au/nomination/propertyfriends-com-auen/


